STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MICHAEL F. EASLEY LYNDO TIPPETT
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

November 24, 2008

Mr. Brian Foster
Tf;;jra Novo, Inc.

Subject: New Product Evaluation Committee Action on:
EarthGuard Fiber Matrix by Terra Novo, Inc.,
Assigned # NP-08-4839

Dear Mr. Foster:

The New Product Evaluation Committee considered the subject product at its October 23,
2008 meeting and agreed to assign EarthGuard Fiber Matrix, "Approved for Usage" status. This
decision was based on the satisfactory performance during the evaluation of the product
conducted by the New Products Evaluation Committee.

Usage of products, which have been evaluated and approved by the Committee, is
encouraged. However, if problems arise at any time, the product will be removed from the
Approved Products List pending further review. This approval does not infer that products will
be, or must be, used by Department forces or that the products will be actively promoted by the

committee.
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We appreciate your interest in marketing products in North Carolina. Please do not
hesitate to inform us of other products that may benefit our Department. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact Mr. David B. Harris, PE of the Roadside Environmental
Unit at (919) 733-2920 or myself at (919) 250-4143 or via e-mail at fdraper@ncdot.gov.

Sincerely, /

Frankle Draper,
New Products Evaluation Committee

JFD/def
cc: Mr. Andy Iturriria / Terra Nova, Inc.
Mr. Terry McLaurin

Mr. David B. Harris, PE
Mr. Jack Cowsert, PE
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